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	SANDWICK JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL

SANDWICK, SHETLAND, ZE2 9HH

Tel  Sandwick (01595) 745320

E-mail-sandwick@shetland.gov.uk

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/sh/sjhs/


                                                                                                                      Thursday 16th January 2020
Dear Parent/Carer,

Primary 7 Family Open Evening 
We would like to invite you to attend an open evening at Sandwick Junior High School on Thursday 6th February, 6pm – 7.30pm, as part of the transition process. 
During this visit, there will be an opportunity to look around the school and learn more about the many and varied opportunities that Sandwick Junior High School offers.  Teaching staff, pupils and members of the management team will be present to answer any of your questions.
We hope you are able to accept this invitation and we look forward to seeing you.

Yours faithfully,

Mr. Stuart Clubb
Head Teacher
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